
Letter of Support to Eliminate Single-Use Plastic Checkout Bag in Victoria

Dear Mayor Lisa Helps and Victoria City Council,

As a retailer in Victoria, we strongly urge you to lead an initiative that will eliminate single-use plastic
bags in Victoria. We support the use of alternatives such as reusable bags or recycled paper bags.
However, we suggest placing a fee of $.05 on recycled paper bags as an incentive for consumers to

remember reusable bags or going without a bag for small purchases.

By eliminating plastic bags, you will help mitigate the detrimental effects they have on our community,
waterways and marine life. Plastic checkout bags are typically made from non~renewable resources such
as petroleum or natural gas. They are commonly used once or twice for a short time before they become
waste, and often litter. Plastic bags do not biodegrade in our lifetimes and can impact wildlife when
littered.

In addition, plastic bags cost taxpayers for their collection and disposal; landfill management; and for
their impact on municipal storm drains and other infrastructure. On Coastal Cleanup Day in 2012, over
one million plastic bags were picked up off shorelines worldwide on one day. Plastic bags are constantly
a top-ten item at beach cleanups.

A plastic bag free City of Victoria would help create a level playing field for businesses throughout the city
and set a positive example for other municipalities and regions across British Columbia by minimizing
unnecessary waste. For these reasons and more:

PLEASE SUPPORT THE ELIMINATION OF THE SINGLE~USEPLASTIC CHECKOUT BAG IN VICTORIA

Sincerely,
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Letter of Support for a Bylaw to Ban the Single-Use Plastic Checkout Bags in Victoria

Dear Mayor Lisa Helps and Victoria City Council,

As a retailer in Victoria, we strongly urge you to adopt a bylaw to ban single—useplastic bags in Victoria.
The bylaw will help mitigate the detrimental effects that plastic checkout bags are having on our
community, waterways and marine life. Plastic checkout bags are typically used once or twice for a short
time before they become waste, and often litter. A bylaw banning single-use plastic bags would eliminate
plastic checkout bags at grocers, food retailers, and convenience stores. We support placing a suggested
$.05 fee on recycled paper bags as the incentive to remember reusable bags or go without a bag for small
purchases.

A single-use plastic bag bylaw will help create a level playing field for businesses throughout the City of
Victoria and set a positive example by minimizing unnecessary waste for other municipalities and regions
across British Columbia.

Plastic checkout bags are typically made from non-renewable resources such as petroleum or natural gas.
Plastic bags do not biodegrade in our lifetimes and can impact wildlife when littered, in addition to being
an eyesore, plastic bags cost taxpayers for their collection and disposal; landfill management; and for
their impact on municipal storm drains and other infrastructure.

On Coastal Cleanup Day in 2012, over one million plastic bags were picked up off shorelines worldwide
on one day. Plastic bags are constantly a top—ten item at beach cleanups. For these reasons and more:

PLEASE SUPPORT A BYLAW TO BAN SINGLE-USEPLASTIC CHECKOUT BAGS

Sincerely,
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Letter of Support for a Bylaw to Ban the Single-Use Plastic Checkout Bags in Victoria

Dear Mayor Lisa Helps and Victoria City Council,

As a retailer in Victoria, we strongly urge you to adopt a bylaw to ban single—useplastic bags in Victoria.
The bylaw will help mitigate the detrimental effects that plastic checkout bags are having on our
community, waterways and marine life. Plastic checkout bags are typically used once or twice for a short
time before they become waste, and often litter. A bylaw banning single-use plastic bags would eliminate
plastic checkout bags at grocers, food retailers, and convenience stores. We support placing a suggested
$.05 fee on recycled paper bags as the incentive to remember reusable bags or go without a bag for small
purchases.

A single-use plastic bag bylaw will help create a level playing field for businesses throughout the City of
Victoria and set a positive example by minimizing unnecessary waste for other municipalities and regions
across British Columbia.

Plastic checkout bags are typically made from non—renewable resources such as petroleum or natural gas.
Plastic bags do not biodegrade in our lifetimes and can impact wildlife when littered, in addition to being
an eyesore, plastic bags cost taxpayers for their collection and disposal; landfill management; and for
their impact on municipal storm drains and other infrastructure.

On Coastal Cleanup Day in 2012, over one million plastic bags were picked up off shorelines worldwide
on one day. Plastic bags are constantly a top-ten item at beach cleanups. For these reasons and more:

PLEASE SUPPORT A BYLAW TO BAN SINGLE-USEPLASTIC CHECKOUT BAGS

Sincerely,
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Letter ofsupport for a Bylaw to Ban the Single-Use Plastic Checkout Bags in Victoria

Dear Mayor Lisa Helps and Victoria City Council,

As a retailer in Victoria, we strongly urge you to adopt a bylaw to ban single—useplastic bags in Victoria.
The bylaw will help mitigate the detrimental effectsthat plastic checkout bags are having on our
community, waterways and marine life. Plastic checkout bags are typically used once or twice for a short
time before they become waste, and often litter. A bylaw banning single-use plastic bags would eliminate
plastic checkout bags at grocers, food retailers, and convenience stores. We support placing a suggested
$.05 fee on recycled paper bags as the incentive to remember reusable bags or go without a bag for small
purchases.

A single-use plastic bag bylaw will help create a level playing field for businesses throughout the City of
Victoria and set a positive example by minimizing unnecessary waste for other municipalities and regions
across British Columbia.

Plastic checkout bags are typically made from non-renewable resources such as petroleum or natural gas.
Plastic bags do not biodegrade in our lifetimes and can impact wildlife when littered, in addition to being
an eyesore, plastic bags cost taxpayers for their collection and disposal; landfill management; and for
their impact on municipal storm drains and other infrastructure.

On Coastal Cleanup Day in 2012, over one million plastic bags were picked up offshorelines worldwide
on one day. Plastic bags are constantly a top-ten item at beach cleanups. For these reasons and more:

PLEASE SUPPORT A BYLAWTO BAN SINGLE-USEPLASTIC CHECKOUT BAGS

Sincerely,
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Letter ofsupport for a Bylaw to Ban the Single-Use Plastic Checkout Bags in Victoria

Dear Mayor Lisa Helps and Victoria City Council,

As a retailer in Victoria, we strongly urge you to adopt a bylaw to ban single-use plastic bags in Victoria.
The bylaw will help mitigate the detrimental effects that plastic checkout bags are having on our
community, waterways and marine life. Plastic checkout bags are typically used onceortwice for a short
time before they become waste, and often litter. A bylaw banning single-use plastic bags would eliminate
plastic checkout bags at grocers, food retailers, and convenience stores. We support placing a suggested
$.05 fee on recycled paper bags as the incentive to remember reusable bags or go without a bag for small
purchases.

A single-use plastic bag bylaw will help create a level playing field for businesses throughout the City of
Victoriaand set a positive example by minimizing unnecessary waste for other municipalities and regions
across British Columbia.

Plastic checkout bags are typically made from non~renewable resources such as petroleum or natural gas.
Plastic bags do not biodegrade in our lifetimes and can impact wildlife when littered, in addition to being
an eyesore, plastic bags cost taxpayers for their collection and disposal; landfill management; and for
their impact on municipal storm drains and other infrastructure.

On Coastal Cleanup Day in 2012, over one million plastic bags were picked up offshorelines worldwide
on one day. Plastic bags are constantly a top-ten item at beach cleanups. For these reasons and more:

PLEASE SUPPORT A BYLAWTO BAN SINGLE-USEPLASTICCHECKOUTBAGS

Sincerely,
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Letter of Support to Eliminate Single-Use Plastic Checkout Bag in Victoria

Dear Mayor Lisa Helps and Victoria City Council,

As a retailer in Victoria, we strongly urge you to lead an initiative that will eliminate single-use plastic
bags in Victoria. We support the use of alternatives such as reusable bags or recycled paper bags.
However, we suggest placing a fee of $.05 on recycled paper bags as an incentive for consumers to

remember reusable bags or going without a bag for small purchases.

By eliminating plastic bags, you will help mitigate the detrimental effects they have on our community,
waterways and marine life. Plastic checkout bags are typically made from non-renewable resources such
as petroleum or natural gas. They are commonly used once or twice for a short time before they become
waste, and often litter. Plastic bags do not biodegrade in our lifetimes and can impact wildlife when
littered.

in addition, plastic bags cost taxpayers for their collectionand disposal; landfill management; and for
their impact on municipal storm drains and other infrastructure. On Coastal Cleanup Day in 2012, over
one million plastic bags were picked up off shorelines worldwide on one day. Plastic bags are constantly
a top-ten item at beach cleanups.

A plastic bag free City of Victoria would help create a level playing field for businesses throughout the city
and set a positive example for other municipalities and regions across British Columbia by minimizing
unnecessary waste. For these reasons and more:

PLEASE SUPPORT THE ELIMINATIONOF THE SINGLE—USEPLASTIC CHECKOUT BAG IN VICTORIA

Sincerely,
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Letter of Support to Eliminate Single~Use Plastic Checkout Bag in Victoria

Dear Mayor Lisa Helps and Victoria City Council,

As a retailer in Victoria, we strongly urge you to lead an initiative that will eliminate single~use plastic
bags in Victoria. We support the use of alternatives such as reusable bags or recycled paper bags.
However, we suggest placing a fee of $.05 on recycled paper bags as an incentive for consumers to

remember reusable bags or going without a bag for small purchases.

By eliminating plastic bags, you will help mitigate the detrimental effects they have on our community,
waterways and marine life. Plastic checkout bags are typically made from non-renewable resources such
as petroleum or natural gas. They are commonly used once or twice for a short time before they become
waste, and often litter. Plastic bags do notbiodegrade in our lifetimes and can impact wildlife when
littered.

In addition, plastic bags cost taxpayers for their collection and disposal; landfill management; and for
their impact on municipal storm drains and other infrastructure. On Coastal Cleanup Day in 2012, over
one million plastic bags were picked up off shorelines worldwide on one day. Plastic bags are constantly
a top-ten item at beach cleanups.

A plastic bag free City of Victoria would help create a level playing field for businesses throughout the city
and set a positive example for other municipalities and regions across British Columbia by minimizing
unnecessary waste. For these reasons and more:

PLEASE SUPPORT THE ELIMINATION OF THE SINGLE-USE PLASTIC CHECKOUTBAG IN VICTORIA

Sincerely,
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Letter of Support to Eliminate Single-Use Plastic Checkout Bag in Victoria

Dear Mayor Lisa Helps and Victoria City Council,

As a retailer in Victoria, we strongly urge you to lead an initiative that will eliminate singIe—useplastic
bags in Victoria. We support the use of alternatives such as reusable bags or recycled paper bags.
However, we suggest placing a fee of $05 on recycled paper bags as an incentive for consumers to

remember reusable bags or going without a bag for small purchases.

By eliminating plastic bags, you will help mitigate the detrimental effects they have on our community,
waterways and marine life. Plastic checkout bags are typically made from non~renewable resources such
as petroleum or natural gas. They are commonly used once or twice for a short time before they become
waste, and often litter. Plastic bags do not biodegrade in our lifetimes and can impact wildlife when
littered.

In addition, plastic bags cost taxpayers for their collection and disposal; landfill management; and for
their impact on municipal storm drains and other infrastructure. On Coastal Cleanup Day in 2012, over
one million plastic bags were picked up offshorelines worldwide on one day. Plastic bags are constantly
a top—ten item at beach cleanups.

A plastic bag free City of Victoria would help create a level playing ?eld for businesses throughout the city
and set a positive example for other municipalities and regions across British Columbia by minimizing
unnecessary waste. For these reasons and more:

PLEASE SUPPORT THE ELIMINATION OF THE SINGLE-USE PLASTIC CHECKOUT BAG IN VICTORIA

Sincerely,
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Letter of Support to Eliminate Single~Use Plastic Checkout Bag in Victoria

Dear Mayor Lisa Helps and Victoria City Council,

As a retailer in Victoria, we strongly urge you to lead an initiative that will eliminate single-use plastic
bags in Victoria. We support the use of alternatives such as reusable bags or recycled paper bags.
However, we suggest placing a fee of $.05 on recycled paper bags as an incentive for consumers to

remember reusable bags or going without a bag for small purchases.

By eliminating plastic bags, you will help mitigate the detrimental effects they have on our community,
waterways and marine life. Plastic checkout bags are typically made from non-renewable resources such
as petroleum or natural gas. They are commonly used once or twice for a short time before they become
waste, and often litter. Plastic bags do not biodegrade in our lifetimes and can impact wildlife when
littered.

In addition, plastic bags cost taxpayers for their collection and disposal; landfill management; and for
their impact on municipal storm drains and other infrastructure. On Coastal Cleanup Day in 2012, over
one million plastic bags were picked up off shorelines worldwide on one day. Plastic bags are constantly
a top-ten item at beach cleanups.

A plastic bag free City of Victoria would help create a level playing ?eldfor businesses throughout the city
and set a positive example for other municipalities and regions across British Columbia by minimizing
unnecessary waste. For these reasons and more:

PLEASE SUPPORT THE ELIMINATION OF THE SINGLE-USE PLASTIC CHECKOUT BAG IN VICTORIA

Sincerely,
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Letter of Support to Eliminate Single-Use Plastic Checkout Bag in Victoria

Dear Mayor Lisa Helps and Victoria City Council,

As a retailer in Victoria, we strongly urge you to lead an initiative that will eliminate single-use plastic
bags in Victoria. We support the use of alternatives such as reusable bags or recycled paper bags.
However, we suggest placing a fee of $.05 on recycled paper bags as an incentive for consumers to

remember reusable bags or going without a bag for small purchases.

By eliminating plastic bags, you will help mitigate the detrimental effects they have on our community,
waterways and marine life. Plastic checkout bags are typically made from non-renewable resources such
as petroleum or natural gas. They are commonly used once or twice for a short time before they become
waste, and often litter. Plastic bags do not biodegrade in our lifetimes and can impact wildlife when
littered.

in addition, plastic bags cost taxpayers for their collection and disposal; land?ll management; and for
their impact on municipal storm drains and other infrastructure. On Coastal Cleanup Day in 2012, over
one million plastic bags were picked up off shorelines worldwide on one day. Plastic bags are constantly
a top—ten item at beach cleanups.

A plastic bag free City of Victoria would help create a level playing ?eld for businesses throughout the city
and set a positive example for other municipalities and regions across British Columbia by minimizing
unnecessary waste. For these reasons and more:

PLEASE SUPPORT THE ELXMINATION OF THE SINGLE-USE PLASTIC CHECKOUT BAG IN VICTORIA

Sincerely,
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Eliminating Single~Use Plastic Checkout Bags in Victoria
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Letter of Support to Eliminate Single-Use Plastic Checkout Bag in Victoria

Dear Mayor Lisa Helps and Victoria City Council,

As a retailer in Victoria, we strongly urge you to lead an initiative that will eliminate single-use plastic
bags in Victoria. We support the use of alternatives such as reusable bags or recycled paper bags.
However, we suggest placing a fee of $.05 on recycled paper bags as an incentive for consumers to

remember reusable bags or going without a bag for small purchases.

By eliminating plastic bags, you will help mitigate the detrimental effects they have on our community,
waterways and marine life. Plastic checkout bags are typically made from non-renewable resources such
as petroleum or natural gas. They are commonly used once or twice for a short time before they become
waste, and often litter. Plastic bags do not biodegrade in our lifetimes and can impact wildlife when
littered.

In addition, plastic bags cost taxpayers for their collection and disposal; landfill management; and for
their impact on municipal storm drains and other infrastructure. On Coastal Cleanup Day in 2012, over
one million plastic bags were picked up off shorelines worldwide on one day. Plastic bags are constantly
a top—ten item at beach cleanups.

A plastic bag free City of Victoria would help create a level playing field for businesses throughout the city
and set a positive example for other municipalities and regions across British Columbia by minimizing
unnecessary waste. For these reasons and more:

PLEASE SUPPORT THE ELIMINATION OF THE SINGLE-USE PLASTIC CHECKOUT BAG IN VICTORIA

Sincerely,
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Letter of Support to Eliminate Single-Use Plastic Checkout Bag in Victoria

Dear Mayor Lisa Helps and Victoria City Council,

As a retailer in Victoria, we strongly urge you to lead an initiative that will eliminate single—useplastic
bags in Victoria. We support the use of alternatives such as reusable bags or recycled paper bags.

_

However, we suggest placing a fee of $.05 on recycled paper bags as an incentive for consumers to
remember reusable bags or going without a bag for small purchases.

By eliminating plastic bags, you will help mitigate the detrimental effects they have on our community,
waterways and marine life. Plastic checkout bags are typically made from non—renewableresources such
as petroleum or natural gas. They are commonly used once or twice for a short time before they become
waste, and often litter. Plastic bags do not biodegrade in our lifetimes and can impact wildlife when
littered.

In addition, plastic bags cost taxpayers for their collection and disposal; land?ll management; and for
their impact on municipal storm drains and other infrastructure. On Coastal Cleanup Day in 2012, over
one million plastic bags were picked up off shorelines worldwide on one day. Plastic bags are constantly
a top-ten item at beach cleanups.

A plastic bag free City of Victoria would help create a level playing ?eld for businesses throughout the city
and set a positive example for other municipalities and regions across British Columbia by minimizing
unnecessary waste. For these reasons and more:

PLEASESUPPORT THE ELIMINATIONOF THE SINGLE-USE PLASTIC CHECKOUTBAG IN VICTORIA

Sincerely,
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Letter of Support to Eliminate Single-Use Plastic Checkout Bag in Victoria

Dear Mayor Lisa Helps and Victoria City Council,

As a retailer in Victoria, we strongly urge you to lead an initiative that will eliminate single—useplastic
bags in Victoria. We support the use of alternatives such as reusable bags or recycled paper bags.
However, we suggest placing a fee of $.05 on recycled paper bags as an incentive for consumers to
remember reusable bags or going without a bag for small purchases.

By eliminating plastic bags, you will help mitigate the detrimental effects they have on our community,
waterways and marine life. Plastic checkout bags are typically made from non-renewable resources such
as petroleum or natural gas. They are commonly used once or twice for a short time before they become
waste, and often litter. Plastic bags do not biodegrade in our lifetimes and can impact wildlife when
littered.

In addition, plastic bags cost taxpayers for their collection and disposal; landfill management; and for
their impact on municipal storm drains and other infrastructure. On Coastal Cleanup Day in 2012, over
one million plastic bags were picked up off shorelines worldwide on one day. Plastic bags are constantly
a topvten item at beach cleanups.

A plastic bag free City of Victoria would help create a level playing field for businesses throughout the city
and set a positive example for other municipalities and regions across British Columbia by minimizing
unnecessary waste. For these reasons and more:

PLEASE SUPPORT THE ELIMINATION OF THE SINGLE-USE PLASTIC CHECKOUT BAG IN VICTORIA

Sincerely,
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Letter of Support for a Bylaw to Ban the Single-Use Plastic Checkout Bags in Victoria

Dear Mayor Lisa Helps and Victoria City Council,

As a retailer in Victoria, we strongly urge you to adopt a bylaw to ban single-use plastic bags in Victoria.
The bylaw will help mitigate the detrimental effects that plastic checkout bags are having on our
community, waterways and marine life. Plasticcheckout bags are typically used once or twice for a short
time before they become waste, and often litter. A bylaw banning single-use plastic bags would eliminate
plastic checkout bags at grocers, food retailers, and convenience stores. We support placing a suggested
‘$.05fee on recycled paper bags as the incentive to remember reusable bags or go without a bag for small
purchases.

A single—useplastic bag bylaw will help create a level playing field for businesses throughout the City of
Victoria and set a positive example by minimizing unnecessary wastefor other municipalities and regions
across British Columbia.

Plastic checkout bags are typically made from non-renewable resources such as petroleum or natural gas.
Plastic bags do not biodegrade in our lifetimes and can impact wildlife when littered, in addition to being
an eyesore, plastic bags cost taxpayers for their collection and disposal; landfill management; and for
their impact on municipal storm drains and other infrastructure.

On Coastal Cleanup Day in 2012, over one million plastic bags were picked up offshorelines worldwide
on one day. Plastic bags are constantly a top—ten item at beach cleanups. For these reasons and more:

PLEASE SUPPORT A BYLAW TO BAN SINGLE-USEPLASTIC CHECKOUT BAGS

Sincerely,

Name: (9 C Phone: -7>“‘I?~383 - 6312.24

Title: I2‘ 0&1, E-mail:

Business:
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Letter of Support to Eliminate Single—UsePlastic Checkout Bag in Victoria

Dear Mayor Lisa Helps and Victoria City Council, #
As a retailer in Victoria, we strongly urge you to lead an initiative that will eliminate single—useplastic
bags in Victoria. We support the use of alternatives such as reusable bags or recycled paper bags.
However, we suggest placing a fee of $.05 on recycled paper bags as an incentive for consumers to
remember reusable bags or going without a bag for small purchases.

By eliminating plastic bags, you will help mitigate the detrimental effects they have on our community,
waterways and marine life. Plastic checkout bags are typically made from non—renewable resources such
as petroleum or natural gas. They are commonly used once or twice for a short time before they become
waste, and often litter. Plastic bags do not biodegrade in our lifetimes and can impact wildlife when
littered.

In addition, plastic bags cost taxpayers for their collection and disposal; landfill management; and for
their impact on municipal storm drains and other infrastructure. On Coastal Cleanup Day in 2012, over
one million plastic bags were picked up off shorelines worldwide on one day. Plastic bags are constantly
a top—ten item at beach cleanups.

A plastic bag free City of Victoria would help create a level playing field for businesses throughout the city
and set a positive example for other municipalities and regions across British Columbia by minimizing
unnecessary waste. For these reasons and more:

PLEASE SUPPORT THE ELIMINATION OF THE SINGLE-USE PLASTIC CHECKOUT BAG IN VICTORIA

Sincerely,

*4 »‘ . _ E \ W, I ‘QNamezglll Q7Zltj;/3/l[2all Phone: «:33 0",‘ 7é A7

Title: Qc:U?€?§Z:_/7M1/Zll’//LC‘/3;‘ E—mail: ‘g 6;cgKi‘‘ffWEDM7/2147/ 6 Gt
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Letter of Support to Eliminate Single-Use Plastic Checkout Bag in Victoria

Dear Mayor Lisa Helps and Victoria City Council,

As a retailer in Victoria, we strongly urge you to lead an initiative that will eliminate single—useplastic
bags in Victoria. We support the use of alternatives such as reusable bags or recycled paper bags.
However, we suggest placing a fee of $.05 on recycled paper bags as an incentive for consumers to
remember reusable bags or going without a bag for small purchases.

By eliminating plastic bags, you will help mitigate the detrimental effects they have on our community,
waterways and marine life. Plastic checkout bags are typically made from non—renewable resources such
as petroleum or natural gas. They are commonly used once or twice for a short time before they become
waste, and often litter. Plastic bags do not biodegrade in our lifetimes and can impact wildlife when
littered.

In addition, plastic bags cost taxpayers for their collection and disposal; landfill management; and for
their impact on municipal storm drains and other infrastructure. On Coastal Cleanup Day in 2012, over
one million plastic bags were picked up off shorelines worldwide on one day. Plastic bags are constantly
a top—ten item at beach cleanups.

A plastic bag free City of Victoria would help create a level playing field for businesses throughout the city
and set a positive example for other municipalities and regions across British Columbia by minimizing
unnecessary waste. For these reasons and more:

PLEASE SUPPORT THE ELIMINATION OF THE SINGLE—USEPLASTIC CHECKOUT BAG IN VICTORIA

Sincerely,

Name; Phone: O"
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Letter of Support to Eliminate Single-Use Plastic Checkout Bag in Victoria

Dear Mayor Lisa Helps and Victoria City Council,

As a retailer in Victoria, we strongly urge you to lead an initiative that will eliminate single-use plastic
bags in Victoria. We support the use of alternatives such as reusable bags or recycled paper bags.
However, we suggest placing a fee of $.05 on recycled paper bags as an incentive for consumers to
remember reusable bags or going without a bag for small purchases.

By eliminating plastic bags, you will help mitigate the detrimental effects they have on our community,
waterways and marine life. Plastic checkout bags are typically made from non-renewable resources such
as petroleum or natural gas. They are commonly used once or twice for a short time before they become
waste, and often litter. Plastic bags do not biodegrade in our lifetimes and can impact wildlife when
littered.

In addition, plastic bags cost taxpayers for their collection and disposal; landfill management; and for
their impact on municipal storm drains and other infrastructure. On Coastal Cleanup Day in 2012, over
one million plastic bags were picked up off shorelines worldwide on one day. Plastic bags are constantly
a top-ten item at beach cleanups.

A plastic bag free City of Victoria would help create a level playing ?eld for businesses throughout the city
and set a positive example for other municipalities and regions across British Columbia by minimizing
unnecessary waste. For these reasons and more:

PLEASE SUPPORT THE ELIMINATION OF THE SINGLE-USE PLASTIC CHECKOUT BAG IN VICTORIA

Sincerely,
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